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PROMOTIONS

DR. JAY 1 JANUARY

MELISSA M. 15 JANUARY

LEAANN M. 25  JANUARY

MORGAN M. 10 JANUARY

MaxHealth Sports Family,
Internal and Sports Medicine
have started the new year off

exceptionally by naming 
Dr. R. Riazuddin, M.D. as

Medical Director!

Congratulations Dr. R! We look
forward to working with you

and as you said, “I am excited
about the future of

MaxHealth”, we could not
agree more! 

CERVICAL AWARENESS MONTH 
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Employee of the Month

“I recently visited MaxHealth to
receive an RSV immunization. No
need to visit a pharmacy for any
type of shot because they are all
readily available at this medical
facility! One and done.”
--KallyMcGeehan

Samantha is described as not only the front
desk supervisor but goes above and beyond
for patients and employees. Peers have this
to say about Samantha:

 ~“Almost every patient I bring back of Dr.
Harrell's raves about how good their
experience is up at the front whenever she
is checking people in and out or scheduling
them. Samantha strives for betterment for
the clinic as a whole!”

~ “She's been the absolute best with helping
me and others do our job better!”

~”She is doing a great job up front. She is
really trying hard to juggle multiple hats at
one time.”

Thank you Samantha, for working so hard
and being an absolate ray of sunshine while
you do it. We are lucky to have you here at
MaxHealth!

WHAT ARE PATIENTS SAYING?

“Love this place. Been coming here for
a long time. You dont feel like "just a
number" to them. The text
communication comes in handy as
well.” --Daniel Bickle

MEDICAL HUMOR

“Folks at MaxHealth simply care
from the front desk to the Doctors.
Moreover, every person there is a
true professional and they all care
about what makes you better. Try
finding that anywhere else in
today's world.”
--Stephen Johnson
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Quote of the Month WHAT ARE PATIENTS SAYING?

“I am very happy with MaxHealth. The
whole front desk staff is very professional
and prompt answering questions. Also I
am very happy with Dr Harrell. She gives
enough time to her patient. She answers
all question with patience. I am very
satisfied with MaxHealth Family Internal
and Sports Medicine.”
--Rita Kalia

““January, the first month of
the year. A perfect time to start
all over again, changing
energies and deserting old
moods, new beginnings, new
attitudes.”
— Charmaine J. Ford

“My most recent appointment at Max
Health was for a lab review. James my
new doctor was on time and very thorough
in a review of my lab results and health
history. I was very satisfied with this visit”
--Sam Moultrie

“Prompt, efficient and friendly. Dr
Riazzudin listened, offered insight and
worked with me to create a plan for
treating some chronic health issues that I
have been managing for the past decade.
Had to switch Dr’s as my insurance
changed (new job) and my old doc wasn’t
covered.”
--Sascha Conner

“Nurse Practitioner Jennifer Pearlman is
very knowledgeable and uses that
knowledge to ascertain the problem to
determine a solution. I have enjoyed
coming to Max Health for almost 20 years.
The care is paramount. Ms. Pearlman is
one of the best I have seen.”
--David Corzo

NEW 
HIRES

James Thomson,
Front Desk
Receptionist

H A P P E N I N G S

JOB
BOARD

Front Desk
Receptionist


